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Crowe Valley Source Protection Authority     July-18-18 

70 Hughes Lane 

P.O. Box 416 

Marmora, ON 

K0K 2M0 

 

By Electronic and Regular Mail 

Attn:  Tim Pidduck, General Manager 

RE: 2018 Special Benefitting Levy         

The following resolution was carried by the Council of the Township of Limerick on Monday, 

July 16th, 2018; 

MOTION (2018-108) WEISE-DOUGLAS~HECKER 

Whereas the Township of Havelock-Belmont-Methuen and the Municipality of 

Marmora and Lake have withdrawn their appeal to the Mining and Lands 

Commissioner regarding the Crowe Valley Conservation Authority (CVCA) 

levy; and 

Whereas the appeal has been formally dismissed; and  

Whereas the Crowe Valley Conservation Authority approved the CVCA Budget 

for 2018 on April 19, 2018; and 

Whereas the 2018 CVCA Budget included a Special Benefitting Levy in the 

amount of $82,000.00 to fund legal and other expenses associated with the 

appeal to the Mining and Lands Commissioner; and 

Whereas the funds from this Special Benefitting Levy will no longer be 

required by CVCA; 

And Whereas the Board has determined that removal of the levy will result in 

an untimely recalculation of the 2018 budget; 
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NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT The Council of the Township of 

Limerick request the Board to direct CVCA staff to calculate each individual 

Municipal apportionment of the Special Benefitting Levy and forward such 

information to each Municipal Treasurer for consideration in the 2019 budget 

year.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the undersigned. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Trumble – CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 
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